From: Xavier Martinez

To: Scugog Clerks
Subject: Castle Harbour proposed development
Date: June 24, 2024 11:02:56 AM

You don't often get email fro_. Learn why this is important

To whom it may concern,

In regards to any proposed development you may be considering. I've been waiting for a
family doctor for over 3 years since moving to Port Perry. Do you reasonably think that any
influx from the proposed development will help bring the wait time for doctors down? I'll
answer that for you, no.

Our infrastructure is not suited for any further development let alone the large scale
development being proposed in the wetlands. I implore you to not proceed with any
development near the castle Harbour area. Our hydro goes down on average every month,
perhaps we can focus our attention to improving our infrastructure before adding on to it
recklessly.

Xavier
Concerned port perry resident





